We the Undersigned Councillors hereby present a Requisition to the Mayor for an Extraordinary Council Meeting of the London Borough of Harrow for the urgent purpose of discussing the Council’s response to the discovery of Chalk mines underneath Pinner Wood School with the long-term aim of ensuring a stable future for the School. The need for discussion is supported by widespread local and national interest with a relevant petition of over 2000 signatures. This matter needs to be discussed urgently due to the absence of an ordinary full Council meeting before the 2017-2018 school year commences.
Signatories:

· Councillor Susan Hall

· Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane

· Councillor Kam Chana

· Councillor Manji Kara

· Councillor Norman Stevenson

· Councillor Stephen Wright

· Councillor Camilla Bath
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